

MEMO

TO: Superintendent Jeff Stephens, Members of the Weber School Board

FROM: Clyde Moore

Dave Hales

Mary Jo Williams

DATE: May 4,2022

SUBJECT: Community Councils and School LAND Trust Plans

Dear Dr. Stephens and Members of the Weber School Board,

All WSD schools have completed the school improvement process by submitting online their School LAND Trust Plans.

Each school has worked carefully with their faculty, Community Council and PTSA/PTO to develop plans that will enhance student achievement. Committees were formed at a district level to review plans prior to sharing them with the Board for review.

All secondary and elementary schools are in compliance with state law, with all evidence being sent to the appropriate directors.

We have invited the Board to review these plans and talk with principals if needed.

Based upon your review, we would request that the Board approve the Land Trust plans for all schools as they meet together at the May board meeting on May 4, 2022.